
 

 

Hi All, 

I just wanted to update everyone on a few changes that came out of the last Committee 

meeting. 

1) Due to increases in the cost of printing "Into The Blue" over recent years, we have 

decided to raise Membership Subscriptions for those people receiving HARD copies of the 

magazine by $10 per year. 

For next year (July 2022 to Jun 2023) the single member rate for paper ITB will be $90 (up 

from $80). The Household paper ITB paper subscription will rise to $130 (from $120) for the 

same period. 

Subscription rates for members receiving DIGITAL copies of ITB will be unchanged (ie $60 

for single members and $100 for household memberships). 

2) The Committee has decided NOT to renew the rental of our GPO box with Australia 

Post. Over the last 12 months there has virtually been no incoming mail to collect. This will 

save the Club some $320 per year - which we will divert to increased donations for the 

Wilderness Society, Colong Foundation, NPA, Careflight and the Nature Conservation 

Council. For the time being any physical mail sent to our GPO Box will be forwarded direct 

to the Club's Secretary address (ie me). 

  

Other Items to Report. 

Website 

• A new "Club Announcements, Club News, New Website Content and 

Equipment For Sale"  Page has been added to our site under the Members 

Area Menu. You can access this directly or click on a new link provided on the 

Current Walks Program Page. 

• Members can submit items for posting on this page by emailing Jeff Howard - 

webmaster@cmw.asn.au 
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Social Program 

• We now have a couple of Restaurant Nights on the Social Program! If you would 

like to host a Restaurant Night or perhaps an online Slide Presentation, please 

contact John Whittingham - social@cmw.asn.au 

• We would be interested to know what people think about the idea of again having 

Dinner & Club Meetings at Burwood RSL. If you have any ideas or have an opinion 

on the subject please contact John Whittingham. 

  

Please reply to this email if you have any questions or would like further information about 

the above Committee decisions.  

  

Regards, 

Drew Stones 

CMW Secretary. 
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